Hon Poto Williams

MP for Christchurch East

Minister for Building and Construction
Minister of Police

Associate Minister for Children
Associate Minister of Housing (Public Housing)

31 JAN 2022

Ti Lamusse
fyi-request-17625-08343929 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ti

OlA 2021-312

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 19 November 2021 in which you

wrote:

Thank you for your reply to my OIA request for "all advice and communications to the
Minister about the Police’s Tactical Response Model." For your internal purposes, that
request number was OIA 2021-265. In your response, you stated that you have identified five
briefings that fit the description of my request and that these will be made available publicly

on the Police website in the coming weeks.

Please provide me with the titles of each of these briefings and the dates on which they were

presented to you.

Please provide me with the date on which you intend to publish these documents and their

expected location on the Police website.

| refer to the table below, which provides the titles of each of the advice documents | received

relating to the Tactical Response Model.

Model

Title Date received
BR/21/66 Frontline safety improvement 06/08/2021
IPR/21/216 Frontline safety improvement — detailed financial 13/08/2021
implications

IPR/21/233 Consultation and Engagement for Police’s Frontline Safety 03/09/2021
Proposals

IPR/21/238 Investing in Police Frontline Safety — supporting points for 07/09/2021
Cabinet Committee

BR/21/101 Frontline Safety — Implementation of the Tactical Response 29/10/2021

These have recently been published on the following section of the New Zealand Police website:
https://www.police.govt.nz/about-us/publication/proactive-release-papers-relating-tactical-

response-model.
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| apologise for the administrative error that has seen my response to your request delayed.

Yours sincerely

T

Hon Poto Williams
Minister of Police



